
   

    
      

       
     
   

    
 

  
 

 

 

 
    

   

    

  

   

              

         

            

            

              

  

               

          

          

               

                

          

           

             

             

             

           

             

ARCHROMA MANAGEMENT GMBH 
Dennis M. Keefe, Ph.D. Hardstrasse 1 
Director, Office of Food Additive Safety 4133 Pratteln 
Center for Food Safety and Applied Nutrition Switzerland 
U.S. Food and Drug Administration www.archroma.com 
5001 Campus Drive 
College Park, MD 20740 
USA Silke Wischeropp 

General Counsel 
Member of the Executive Committee 

silke.wischeropp@archroma.com 

Pratteln, 27 January 2022 

Annual Update CONTAINS CONFIDENTIAL 

BUSINESS INFORMATION 

Dear Dr. Keefe: 

The purpose of this letter is to provide a first annual update regarding the 

commitment of Archroma Management GmbH (“Company”) to cease voluntarily, 
by December 31, 2023, the sale of products authorized by Food Contact 

Notification (FCN) No. 1493 for any use in food-contact applications within the 

United States and subject to the jurisdiction of the United States Food and Drug 

Administration (FDA). 

On July 17, 2020, the Company provided the U.S. FDA with a letter of commitment 

asserting that the Company would voluntarily phase-out the introduction into 

interstate commerce and delivery for introduction into interstate commerce within 

the United States the products authorized by FCN No. 1493 for any use in food 

contact applications and subject to the jurisdiction of the U.S. FDA. As part of its 

commitment, the Company pledged to provide FDA with annual updates 

concerning market volume of these products sold for use in food-contact 

applications in the United States, as well as similar information from 2019 for 

historic comparison purposes. As stated in its letter of commitment, the Company 

agreed to provide its first annual update by January 31, 2022. 

The Company remains committed to the voluntary phase-out described above and 

to providing FDA with annual updates according to the timeline identified in its 
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